
 
 
TO:  Dr. Randy McCoy        
FROM: Nancy McReynolds 
RE:  Selling Obsolete Items/Buses 
DATE:  March 10, 2009 
 
 Please request that the Board acknowledge and agree to sell the 
following items identified as FEBRUARY 25, 2009 SALE.  The items listed for 
sale have been through the Board Resolution process at the December 9, 2008 
Board Meeting and the four buses resolution was presented at the October 28, 
2008 Board Meeting. Seventeen bids were opened at 9:00 AM on February 25, 
2009, by Nancy McReynolds with Wanda Graham of the Tupelo Public School 
District assisting with the opening.  We will have a number of items for 
destruction and disposal since they received no bid.  We ask that the board 
award to each individual offering the highest bid as identified below.  I have 
listed the bidders and the amount due from each bidder.  The total income 
from this sale will be $3,104.76, if all money is collected. The sale of four 
buses is included in this amount.  Two vocational items were sold for $5.00.   
 
Barbara Bennett $52.00 J B Carr  $321.00 
Mike Dozier  $12.07 Colleen Dublin $289.00 
Gary Franks  $30.16 Joan Junearick $  41.75 
Jeffrey McCoy $275.00 Larry Poe  $  17.50 
Don Stewart  $33.01 Mark Stewart $  68.52 
Reginald Topp $411.75 Reginald Tucker $  34.00 
Gary Wright  $132.00 Hugh Shaffer $1,387.00  4 Buses 
 
Total amount to be collected from this sale:  $3,104.76 
Total number of bidders:  17 
 
Bidders with no items awarded: 
Earl Anderson, Jr. 
Bobby L. Crouch 
Bill Earwood 
 
           
 


